
参考-7 

 
 

Visit by Chilean Chamber of Construction（CChC）  

 
On Monday, May 27, 2024, President CChC and 19 business owners visited 

NILIM and PWRI.  

First, Director NILIM Dr,SASAKI, President PWRI Dr,FUJITA, and President 

CChC Mr. Vicuña gave opening remarks. 

  The Japanese side gave presentations on four issues about Chilean concerns

“Resilient Infrastructure and Sustainable Construction”. 

CChC members asked many questions regarding the research contents, and 

opinions were exchanged. 
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